
From: Tim Magner
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] cleaner trucks on our highways
Date: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 5:03:04 PM

Don,
Over the last couple of decades, in a few different capacities, I’ve spent time in more than 500 
schools.

I never like seeing schools located near our expressways, and it seems as through black and 
brown kids are at these schools more than white kids.

I like the sounds of CA’s Clean Trucks rule and support it.

I also ask that the Diesel Emissions Reduction Act (DERA) and the Clean Trucks Plan 
be enforced.

Thank you for you time,
Tim

Tim Magner
Nature’s Farm Camp
We Plant Kids in Nature
*Even though we are off our phones at camp, we do have Instagram :)
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